
 

 

Dear friends,                        January 2019 

I feel the book of Ecclesiastes is a book for the elderly.  It asks the questions such as: when I 
depart this life what will I leave that will have lasting spiritual significance?  After all these years, if I slipped 
into one of the four churches I pastored, I would be viewed as a stranger. Or if I visited one of the Bible 
colleges where I was a professor years ago, I wouldn’t know a single professor there. Most of the staff at 
the mission organization I was involved in, are gone.  What am I doing, or have I done that will have an 
ongoing eternal significance? Of course, only God really knows the answer to that, and it is definitely by 
God’s grace that anything we do for Him, has eternal value. I am continually reminded of that grace and 
awed by how “God works in mysterious ways, His wonders to perform”! In these past years, it was a new 
direction that the Lord has chosen to use for the majority of our ministry impact.  We have enjoyed the face 
to face and phone counseling, but it has been the audio and video resources on our website that God has 
seen fit to bless and use in a far bigger way than we could have dreamed! 

There are 236 countries/nations that are being reached with God’s eternal message, with over 9.5 million 
views to date. The names of these various places are listed for you on the back side of this letter. We invite 
you to pick some countries pray for, especially as many are closed to missionaries, and the Gospel. True 
significance  is knowing God’s eternal message is going out 24 hours a day, all over the world, at no charge 
to the listener!  Your prayers and financial gifts make you a partner with us, in this outreach. May you share 
the joy and excitement we have in knowing millions are hearing of and growing in the knowledge of our 
Lord!  At 86, I agree with Ecclesiastes that the years have passed too quickly, like a vapor and I’m looking 
forward to be united with friends and family, and being with Jesus in His eternal kingdom.  What joy it will 
be to meet those millions we have touched together, with our ministry, and meet those who have made this 
ministry possible! My prayer for you is that your life will also experience the joy of eternal significance! 
Remember God’s Word will not return void, but will accomplish God’s purposes! To God be the glory!! 

Please note: 

We will be moving into our new office suite in February 2019, but only the suite number is different: 
     Address:  1551 Indian Hills Dr. Suite # 105       Sioux City, IA   51104 
     Phone number:  712-277-4760   (no change)    Email: biblicalrestorationministries@gmail.com 
     Website: www.brministry.org  (no change) 
We are delighted to share with you that my book, Reclaiming Surrendered Ground (Moody Press) will be  
available in audio format, in February 2019. 
 
May God’s blessing be upon you, 

 

Jim Logan 

 


